
Announcements  

Tuesday, December 12, 2023  

B Day  

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

  

Please come take a look at the Lost-and-Found table before the winter break starts!! There are 

A LOT items that need to be found and taken home. 

 

Before winter break, please empty out any food or beverages from your lockers.  

 

 

 

 

  


